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Dear Parents/carers, 

School Closure – Monday 22 January 2024 

As you are aware, we were unable to open the school today because we have no water supply. 

This is an issue affecting many parts of Reading, Pangbourne and Tilehurst; see BBC report 

here https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-england-berkshire-68056727., and all three schools on 

Crescent road are currently closed. 

We are hoping that this problem will be fixed today. If the water supply hasn’t returned by 

6:00pm this evening, a decision will be made about whether the school can be reopened by 

7:00am tomorrow (Tuesday 23rd January 2024). 

We will inform you by text message and through class charts. We will also be updating 

information on our website.  

For updates from Thames Water on this issue, please follow this link: 

https://www.thameswater.co.uk/network-latest/pangbourne-wtw-outage-20-jan-2024 

Kind regards, 

 

Will Graham 

Headteacher 

Maiden Erlegh School in Reading 
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